
12/19/22, 10:07 AM Department of Environment and Natural Resources Mail - Draft Memorandum of Agreement by and between the DENR and DP…

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=90712b6050&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1752244356629717204%7Cmsg-f%3A1752244356629… 1/1

DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Draft Memorandum of Agreement by and between the DENR and DPWH for the
seedling replacement pursuant to the JMC No. dated July 3, 2014
1 message

R4B PENRO Romblon <penroromblon@denr.gov.ph> Thu, Dec 15, 2022 at 10:13 AM
To: ARDTS MIMAROPA <ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com>, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Good day! 

Attached is the comments and suggestions on the draft MOA upon review and discussion of this Office. 

Thank you. 
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